
AFTER HALF TERM, WE ARE OVER THE MOON TO SAY WE WILL BE
STARTING UP OUR FOREST SCHOOL SESSIONS AGAIN. NATURAL
COMPONENTS TO OUR FOREST SCHOOL CAN BE A CHALLENGE,
ESPECIALLY AS THE SEAONS CHANGE, SO WE HAVE COME UP WITH
A COMPEITION.

GRAB A BAG AND COLLECT AS
MANY AS YOU CAN, AND BRING
THEM TO FOREST SCHOOL FOR
MISS PEMBERTON.


